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Door Slra

Your abovo-roforenced lottor requestod that Boston Edison provide to the
Division of Engincoring and Technical Programs pago changos to the Pil0rlm
Nuclear Power Station Emergency Plt.n correcting onch of the 19 doficlonclos
identifled in Paragraph 4 of the report lanuod pursuant to Insroction
Number 50-203/84-05, or provido writton Justification as to why coston Edison
bolloves a rovlslon should not be modo.

The findings identiflod in Paragraph 4 of the inspection Roport woro consistent
wlth discussions hold by Mr. Craig Gordon of yoLr of fico with Mr. Dernard Nolan
of Doston Edison during the inspection porlod and at the exit Interview. I am
accordingly submitting, as an onclosure to this lotter, proposed pago changes
to the text of Sections N.I through H.8 of the PNPS Emergency Plan.

The change proposend as a result of the findings Idontiflod during inspection
84-05 havo boon incorporated into a mre comprehensivo rovlslon to thoso sections,
which is intended to satisfy some of the other concerns raised by Appendix C of
the 1981 Emer0cncy Preparednons Appraisal and to reflect or0nnizational,
administrativo, and procedural changes which have taken place at PNPS. Changes
and existing text which wo bellove will satisfy the 19 findin0s of the inspection
Report have boon bl0hlighted in the me.rgins. A cross-koyed Indox relating ooch
finding to the rolovant section(s) and paragraph (s) has boon included to f acilltate
your verification process.
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Mr. Thomas T. Martin
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
June i, 1984
Page Two

I would like to note that as a result of actions taken by Boston Edison
and subsequently verified by NRC inspection, the NRC had previously found
that for Pilgrim Station, onsite and of fsite emergency preparedness is
adequate, that emergency plans have been upgraded in accordance with
NUREG-0737, Item lli .A.2.1, and that there is reasonable assurance that
prompt protective measures _can and will be taken to protect the public. I

hope'and expect that the. enclosed submission will permit a finding that,
when these changes are incorporated, the PNPS Emergency Plan will fully comply
with the requirements of 10CFR50, Appendix E, IV, " Content of Emergency Plans."

Please note that these proposed changes are submitted for information only
and may be subject to change as they are reviewed and approved in accordance
with PNPS Tt.chnical Specifications. I expect that this process will be
complete by July 1, 1984.

Should you or the Division staff have questions on these changes, l suggest
that Mr. Gordon discuss them directly. with Mr. Nolan.

Your cooperation and consideration on this matter is appreciated.-

Sincerely,

! MY
WIIIlam D. Harrington

:ko

Enclosure: Proposed Page Changes to PNPS Emergency
Plan with Cross-Keyed index
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Cross-Keyed Index Relating Findings of
Inspection Report 50-293/84-05 to.

Proposed PNPS Emergency Plan Revisions

B4-05 PNPS E-Plan 11 PNPS E-Plan 11
Item #6 Paragraph # Page #

4.18 N.8.1.2.2.4 N.8-25

4.19 N.8.1.1 N.8-2/3
N.8.1.1.1 N.8-8
N.8.1.1.2 N.8-ll
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